
Greetings !  

 

We, SLS DAV family, wish and pray for safety and well being of all. 

 

This is to inform you that as per the guidelines of Directorate of Education, the school shall observe 

Summer Break from 22nd April 2021 till 9th June 2021.  The school shall reopen for all classes on 10th 

June 2021. 

 

Please motivate your ward to utilise this break to relax, learn new skills, read new books and pursue 

hobbies so that he/she gets rejuvenated. 

 

However, to ensure that there are no more learning gaps in our students and also to help them feel 

motivated, and high-spirited, special schedules are being planned by the school. In order that the 

students spend their time positively & constructively, the school shall be sharing exciting sessions of 

Activity-based learning, Experiential Learning, Art-Integration Activities, Project-based Learning, Subject-

Enrichment Classes, Performance-Enhancement Classes, Guidance & Counselling Sessions etc. as per the 

suitability of class & age of students. The schedule of these sessions shall be shared shortly with you all.  

 

We seek your cooperation in the implementation of these so that the learning gaps are minimized.  

 

Please keep checking the class whatsapp groups and the school website for messages and updates.  

 

We wish our children a very happy and safe learning time. We wish them a happy vacation and hope 

they have a fun-filled time.  

 

We request you to pay  the school fee timely to enable the school to function.  

 

Stay home. Stay safe. Take good care of yourself and your family.  

 

With kind regards,  

Vandana Kapoor 

PRINCIPAL 


